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13:45-13:50 Welcome. Vincenzo Natale, Head of the Department  

13:50-13:55 Introduction. Alessandra Sansavini, Research Committee Coordinator  

 

14:00-14:15 Flavia Albarello, PhD. Reducing Adolescent Prejudice and Enhancing Inclusiveness: The 
role of Social Dominance Orientation and Multiple Categorization. Tutor: Elisabetta Crocetti 

14.15-14:30 Federica Andrei, PhD. Differences in psychological variables between obese and non-
obese adults: a case-control study. Tutor: Bruno Baldaro 

14:30-14:45 Sara Borgomaneri, PhD. Driving synaptic plasticity in temporo-occipital back 
projections affects emotion recognition. Tutor: Alessio Avenanti 

14:45-15:00 Marco Zanon, PhD. Impaired functional connectivity in the visual system of 
hemianopic patients. Tutor: Elisabetta Ladavas 

15:00-15:15 Michela Candini, PhD. The reachable time: tool-use effect on time processing. Tutor: 
Francesca Frassinetti 

15:15-15:30 Francesca Fiori, PhD. A systematic investigation of long-latency interhemispheric 
interactions between motor-related areas and the primary motor cortex: a dual site TMS study. 
Tutor: Giuseppe Di Pellegrino. 

15:30-15:45 Elisa Gambetti, PhD. Psychological assessment in abuse and neglect cases: the utility 
of the MMPI-2 and the 16PF-5. Tutor: Fiorella Giusberti  

15:45-16:00 Sara Gostoli, PhD. Psychological predictors associated to nonparticipation among 
depressed patients following secondary prevention of acute coronary syndrome. Tutor: Chiara 
Rafanelli 

16:00-16:15 Marianna Minelli, PhD. The assessment of perinatal of depressive symptoms in women 
using Edinburgh Postnatal Depression Scale: is it one administration enough for persistent 
depressive mood? Tutor: Francesca Agostini 



16:15-16:30 Erica Neri, PhD. Anxiety and Depression Comorbidity in Preterm Infants’ Parents: the 
effect on early interactions. Tutor: Fiorella Monti 

16:30-16:45 Giovanni Ottoboni, PhD. Young Onset Dementia: Initial outcomes from needs analysis. 
Tutor: Rabih Chattat 

16:45-17:00 Gerardo Petruzziello, PhD Student. Personal resources in job search process: the 
mediating role of job search self-efficacy in the general self-efficacy - job search success 
relationship. Tutor: Marco G. Mariani 

17:00-17:15 Lucia Tecuta, PhD. irrational beliefs, emotion dysregulation and psychological well-
being in eating disorder outpatients. Tutor: Elena Tomba 

17:15-17:30 Lorenzo Tonetti, PhD. Actigraphic assessment of sleep/wake behaviour and circadian 
pattern of motor activity in multiple sclerosis. Tutor: Vincenzo Natale 

17:30-17:45 Iana Tzankova, PhD. Citizenship orientations and correlate factors among adolescents 
and young adults. Tutor: Elvira Cicognani 

17:45-18:00 Mariagrazia Zuccarini, PhD. Screening for early communicative and language delays in 
preterm children. Tutor: Alessandra Sansavini 

 

Post-doctoral fellows who cannot be present will send the presentation to the Research 
Committee 

Davide Braghittoni, PhD. Pulvinar lesions disrupt fear-related implicit visual processing in 
hemianopic patients. Tutor: Elisabetta Ladavas 

Giulia Casu, PhD. Perceived quality and burden of fertility treatment and infertility-related stress as 
predictors of treatment discontinuation and pregnancy outcome: A longitudinal dyadic study. 
Tutor: Paola Gremigni 

 

Tutors of the Postdoctoral Fellows are Professors at the Department of Psychology 


